
          
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

November 13, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Medway Resident: 

 

TOWN OF MEDWAY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

POLE PETITION 

 

The Town of Medway will conduct a public hearing in Sanford Hall in Town Hall, 155 Village 

Street, Medway on Monday, December 3, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. regarding a request by Verizon 

New England, Inc. and Eversource (Nstar Electric) to relocate utility poles on Village Street. 

Attached, please find the pole petition plan.  A copy of the Pole Petition will be on file at the 

Selectmen’s Office and available for public viewing by contacting 508-533-3264 or visiting 

the office during Town Hall hours. Anyone wishing to be heard on the petition should be 

present at the above date and time. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael E. Boynton 

Town Administrator 

 

 

Enc. 

 

 

TOWN OF MEDWAY 

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
 

Medway Town Hall 
155 Village Street 

Medway, MA  02053 
Phone (508) 533-3264 

Fax (508) 321-4988 
Email: mboynton@townofmedway.org 

 Town Administrator 

Michael E. Boynton 

 


